
I support passage of SB 663. Many of the Child Welfare issues we are challenged with at the county level would be addressed with 
passage of this  Bill.
 Thank you.
 Mary Starrett,
 Chair,Yamhill County Board of Commissioners
 Liaison, Yamhill County Health and Human Services, Foster child advocate


